Jane Rasely

From: City Admin

Sent: Friday, June 15, 2018 11:36 AM

To: PCD

Subject: FW: Wallace Cottage Development - Comments
Attachments: Untitled 4.docx

Rosalind D. Lassoff, CMC

Executive Assistant
www.bainbridgewa.gov
facebook.com/citybainbridgeisland/
206.780.8624 (office)

From: Sheryl Todd <sherylrtodd@icloud.com>

Sent: Friday, June 15, 2018 11:16 AM

To: City Admin <cityadmin@bainbridgewa.gov>; Ron Peltier <rpeltier@bainbridgewa.gov>; Rasham Nassar
<rnassar@bainbridgewa.gov>; Leslie Schneider <LSchneider@bainbridgewa.gov>; Matthew Tirman
<mtirman@bainbridgewa.gov>; Joe Deets <jdeets@bainbridgewa.gov>; Kol Medina <kmedina@bainbridgewa.gov>
Subject: Wallace Cottage Development - Comments

To Whom it May Concern,

Please review my comments regarding the Wallace Cottage Development in the attached email.
Thank you for your time and service to our Community.

Sincerely,

Sheryl Todd



